MES PTO Newsletter

December 2018

President's Message

Happy December! The past months have flown right by. We have been quite busy... The Enchanting Fall Festival wrapped up. With all of your help we raised \$1623.00! How exciting! The Scholastic Book Fair has closed and added more books into our Library and School Book Closet! Way to GO! Yankee Candle arrived and we have had volunteers passing out your orders. Please contact any board member or email the MES PTO if you haven't picked it up yet so you can get your goodies. Yankee Candle raised \$3380.20. Thank you to April Joslyn for coordinating it all, we couldn't do it without her. We will be having the 2nd Annual PJ Day for Kids on Friday December 14th. MES PTO will make a \$300.00 donation to cover our school for the fun day. All money raised goes directly to Connecticut Children's Medical Center and any outside donations will be gladly accepted. Lastly for this busy month, we will be hosting a Teacher/Staff Luncheon on Wednesday Dec. 19th to show our appreciation for their continued love and support.

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday Season.

If you have questions or concerns please contact MESPTO@plainfieldschools.org anytime.



DECEMBER

3 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library Last Yankee Candle pick up date **JANUARY**

7 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library **FEBRUARY**

4 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library MARCH

1-8 Scholastic Book Fair

4 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library STEM Night Date TBD

APRIL

- 1 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library
- 6 PTO Meeting @ 6:30 in the Library JUNE
- 3 Wrap-up Meeting 6:30 in the Library

PTO Meetings are held the first Monday of each month @ 6:30 in the Library

PTO Contact Information

Officers

President- Melanie Fontaine Vice President- Sarah Brailsford Treasurer- Bethany Cerpovicz Secretary- April Josly Facebook-Moosup Elementary School

Email-MESPTO@plainfieldschools.org